
 
 
 
 
 

The Board of Directors, 
Charles Village Community Benefits District Management Authority 

(CVCBDMA) 
is soliciting: 

 

NOMINATIONS 
FOR 

QUAD REPRESENTATIVES to the, 
CVCBDMA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
Nominees must be a Charles Village property owner and a voter registered 
within the CVCBD.  
 
Forward nominations by email to Jeff Millard, Chairman, Governance 
Committee at JMillard@cavtel.net or by regular mail c/o CVCBDMA, 2301 
North Charles Street, Baltimore, MD 21218 
 
Nominations may be submitted until the day of the meeting on October 23rd, 
but please remember, the earlier they arrive the faster they can be processed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Quad Representative Nomination Form 
 

I am nominating__________________________________ 
 

To join the CVCBDMA Board of Directors as the 
representative for Quad________ 

 
_______________________________________________ 
Nominees Street Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Nominees Email Address 
 
_______________________________________________ 
Nominees Telephone Number 

2 

1 

3 
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Fall 2007 

 

  

 
CVCBD Fall Public Meeting 

Tuesday, October 23, 7 PM 
St. Philip and James Church 2801 N. Charles Street 

  

Election of four at-large members to the Charles Village Community Benefits     
District (CVCBD) Board of Directors, one from each of the four quadrants of the 
District to serve for one year beginning January 1, 2008. 
  

You will have the opportunity to hear from each candidate, and the candidates will 
take questions from you before the election.  Nominate yourself or others to serve, 
and attend the meeting.  Make sure that the Quad representative elected truly   
represents your neighborhood and is responsive to its unique concerns!  Go to 
www.charlesvillage.org to see the CVCBDMA Quad Map. 
  
How do I sign up to run in the  Election? 
 If you are interested in serving or nominating someone, please contact the 
CVCBDMA office at 410. 235.4411.  In order to be eligible to serve on the Board 
of the CVCBDMA, you must be a registered voter who votes in the District or own 
property in the District.  Satisfactory proof of such should be provided in advance 
of the elections or can be provided to the moderator just prior to the election— 
both for those nominated ahead of time and those nominated from the floor. 
  
What do I need to vote? 
 Each resident, business owner, and property owner who is over the age of 18 
has one vote for the representative from his or her Quad.  Please bring a photo I.D., 
utility bill, or voter registration card that has your current Charles Village home or 
business address on it so you can be registered with the correct quadrant. 
  

What is happening in the District? 
 In addition to the Quad Elections, you will have the opportunity to ask      
questions and obtain information about what is happening in the District regarding 
Safety and Sanitation projects. 

Proposed Changes in the By‐Laws: 

 The Board of Directors is reviewing proposed changes to the CVCBDMA      
By-Laws. Copies will be available at this meeting, and you will have the opportunity 
to comment.  The proposed changes will be posted on the CVCBD website 
www.charlesvillage.org, as soon as possible. 
  

Light Refreshments. 

Welcome Packets available for new residents. 


